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WEEK 6 

FEB/MARCH 

 TUES 28 

SC Meeting 

WED 1  

Regional Swim 

Shepparton 

THURS 2 

Lunch Orders 
due 8.30pm –
Quickcliq 

FRI 3 

56 Swimming 2-
3.30pm 

SAT/SUN 

WEEK 7 

MARCH 

MON 6 

Lunch Orders 

 

TUES 7 WED 8 THURS 9 

No Lunch Orders 
Next Monday. 

FRI 10 

Regional Bowls 

56 Swimming 2-
3.30pm 

SAT/SUN 

WEEK 8 

MARCH 

MON 13 

LABOUR DAY 
PUBLIC HOLI-
DAY 

TUE 14 

 

WED 15 

NAPLAN 

School Photos 

THURS 16 

NAPLAN 

Lunch Orders 
due by 8.30pm 

FRI 17 

NAPLAN 

SAT/SUN 

WEEK 9 

MARCH 

MON 20 

34 CAMP 

56 NAPLAN 

Lunch orders 

 

TUE 21 

34 CAMP 

56 NAPLAN 

 

WED 22 

34 CAMP 

56 NAPLAN 

THURS 23 

34 NAPLAN 

FRI 24 

Harmony Day 

FETE 

SAT/SUN 

WEEK 10 

MARCH 

MON 27 

Yr 34 NAPLAN 
catch up 

 

TUE 28 

School Council 
AGM 6.00pm 

WED 29 

 

THURS 30 

KVPS Athletics 

Les Obrien Oval 

FRI 31 

 

SAT/SUN 

CALENDAR 2023 

LUNCH CLUBS are WELL UNDERWAY 

 

It was a beautiful day last Friday as the students who 
are participating the in the GARDEN CLUB got to work 
on some of our new garden beds and weeding our       
vegetable patch. We have had amazing student support 
for our Lunch Club choices and there are a variety of 
students picking which Club they enjoy the most.      
Students are able to join more than 1 Lunch Club if they 
would like too. 
Linda had about 
30     students 
join her last        
Friday.  

 

 

 



SCHOOL CROSSING 

The drop off and collection times are still our busy time during the school day. However it has been great 
to see the carpark operating as best it can, with parents and visitors being really cautious. I would like to 
remind all families that the only place students should be crossing Kiewa East Road is at the signed   
crossing. I know it may be a little further away from where parents are parking but student safety is 
paramount. I thank you for your support. 

 

FETE CONFIRMATION of STALLS 

I am pleased to announce the following class stalls for the FETE. All students got to suggest and vote on 
their class FETE this year, continuing our focus on Student Voice.  

 

 

Our Parent Class Reps will be sending out more information, but their role is to increase parent participa-
tion in events and help to streamline the support. If you would prefer not to be contacted by the   
Parent Rep for your child’s class please email me at kelli.jacobsen@education.vic.gov.au before  
Friday the 3rd March.  

 

CLASS STALL PARENT VOLUNTEER CLASS REP 

FCF Lucky Sticks and Easter Raffle Meg Elkington 

12E Lume Bands and Guess the Teacher Marni Bartel 

12L Chocolate Pool Ellen Nicholas 

23B Fairy Floss Caitlind Kerr 

34J Bath Bombs and Soaps TBC 

45A Photo Booth Tracey McCrohan 

56A Slushies and Family Games Lisa Knight 

56L Popcorn Nicole Hamilton 

Wonder Recycling Rewards 

Once again, we have registered for the ‘Wonder Recycling Rewards Program’. We ask that families save 
their empty soft plastic bread bags and send them into school to be placed in our collection boxes. The 
more bread bags we collect, the more sports equipment we can exchange them for.  

 

Who: Student-led ‘Bread Bag Team’ and families at home 

What: Bread bags, muffin bags, wrap bags, hot cross bun bags (if it’s had bread in it, we can collect it) – 
please try to empty the crumbs as best you can 

Where: Collection boxes will be located at the front office and outside the library 

When: Start collecting now! Until the end of Term 2 

Why: Our school will receive points to claim sports equipment for every 5kg of bread bags we collect…
last year we collected 25kg of bread bags! It saves the environment and we also love all of the maths 
associated with the collection process. 

How: You can send the bread bags in daily, weekly, or save a bundle and send them in when you are 
ready. Feel free to ask friends and families to collect for us too. 

mailto:kelli.jacobsen@education.vic.gov.au


YEAR 1/2L NEWS 
 
The students in 1/2L were asked to tell you what we have been doing in class. I think they have just about 
everything covered between them  . I am very proud of the language the students have used to tell you what 
we have been up to. 
Lydia 
 
In 1/2L we have been doing puppets of our families in integrated studies and we have been doing the cookie 
game for our fluency task. Reading workshop, writing workshop. Do you wonder why we do that? So we can 
get more smarter and to learn. 

Lexie and Isla 
 
Hi our names are Eva and Matilda. This is Kiewa Valley Primary School.  
We do lots of work. We do reading, writing, maths.  
What we do for reading: noticing and wondering.  
What we do for writing: we write for the newsletter.  
What we do for maths: we do a cookie game so use a white board and a 
marker and we draw three circles for cookies and roll the dice for 
chocolate chips. We count the chocolate chips. The winner has the 
most chocolate chips. 
Eva and Matilda 
 
                                                                                                                                              
 

In 1/2L we have been learning a lot in the past 4 weeks.  In maths we have been learning to graph and tally. 
In reading we have been    learning about 

the reading workshop 
biographies 
autobiographies 
point of view.  

In writing we have been learning about recounts.  
In integrated studies we have been making puppets to act out our lives.  
In sport we have been learning how to  

run better 
races 
playing Duck, Duck, Godzilla. 

In cooperative play we have been playing lots games while practicing our 
values. 
Tex and Louis 
 
In 1/2L we have been reading, doing art, music, writing, reading a book, 
writing, play time, running races, maths. I like reading the Pig book. 
Liam and Hudson 
 
In class we have been reading Bad Guys books. 
Will Y. 
 
Welcome to 1/2L Kiewa Valley Primary School. We have been doing counting with paddle pop sticks. We make 
10 frames and count by all sorts of stuff. 
Macey 
 
These are the parts of the writers workshop… mini lesson, independent reading, catch/check in, authentic 
writing, reflection. 
 
Archer 
 
In 1/2L there are bugs everywhere. It is a disgrace with bugs because the boys 
keep getting more and more bugs every day and Mrs Litchfield has spiney’s and    
lizards. The spiney’s names are Mrs Spiney and Mr Spiney. The lizards names are 
bluey and gorgeous. The spiney’s have a tree to climb on in their enclosure and the 
lizards have a rock to go in and a piece of wood to go in.  We get to hold them   
sometimes. 
Grace and Eva 
 
In 1/2L we have been doing reading Bad Guys books and we have been doing maths. 
We have been counting by 10’s,, 5’s and 2’s. So this is what we have been doing. 
Maths, reading, writing, integrated studies, music, art, Auslan, music, lunchtime and 
recess. 
Tyler 



School Photos 2023 - Kiewa Valley Primary School 

Annual school photos including sibling photos will be taken by Arthur Reed Photos on Wednesday 15th March 2023. 

There is no need to return any forms or money to school. 

Unique image codes will be issued to all students on/after photo day so families can register online to view images when 

they become available in the webshop.  

Registration is simple, just follow the 3 simple steps on your child’s personalised flyer once you receive it and remember 

to add the codes for all your children attending this school. 

Even if you registered last year, it’s important that you do again this year using your child’s 2023 image code to link their 

images for the current year with your contact details. 

When images are ready to view and in the webshop, all parents who have registered will be notified by SMS and email. 

Once registered, please wait for notification that 2023 images are online to view before making your purchase.   



 


